
Welcome everyone to our Home page for Snowflake Intermediate!  March madness might mean 

something different to each of you, but for us here on campus it means a full month of activities! 

March is packed full of events that you will want to take a look at and be aware of.  This month we have 

our benchmark testing occurring in every classroom. These will need to be completed by March 10.  We 

are excited that we have so many computer carts available to us and are so thankful to the district for 

getting us our original carts and to our PTSO who have raised enough money to help us purchase an 

additional cart to use in the classrooms.  

Along with benchmarks, we have spring break.  This will be March 13-17.  School will resume on 

Monday, March 20.  During spring break, we have construction occurring and will get newly groomed 

areas with fresh leveled dirt with gravel.  This will definitely help with the appearance of the grounds 

areas that are currently dirt and mud.  Yes!  As soon as that is completed, we have picnic tables to place 

around the newly finished sections so that when we want to have lunch outside, the students will be 

able to sit at tables if they would like to. They can still sit on the boulders, library steps, or other areas, 

which are some of their favorite places when the weather is nice enough to eat outdoors. 

Let’s not forget what our PTSO has in store for us this month. We have our spring book fair slated for 

March 27-31.  Our PTSO always has a movie night for families this week.  This year, it is March 27 in our 

gym-acafe-torium! The movie is free for families, and the PTSO will have concessions available to 

purchase at a reasonable cost. 

As if that wasn’t enough to take control of, we have parent teacher conferences on March 30 and 31.  

School will be let out at 11:10 a.m. on both of these days to accommodate the conference schedule. 

In addition to all of this, the students will begin the arduous task of preparing for the upcoming state 

test, AzMERIT. Every class has been looking at and interacting with the student practice tests so they are 

familiar with the computer skills needed to navigate the assessment when it comes time to take the 

actual test o-line. The dates for these tests, given by grade level, are on our Snowflake Intermediate 

school calendar.   

Whew!  So many amazing things to look forward to. 

We can do it LITTLE LOBOS!       L.O.B.O.S    B.E.S.T.        BEST! 

 

Mrs. Bentz 

 

 


